
Awareness programme on Insolvency Profession
(With special reference to Graduate Insolvency Programme)

9th June 2022
Program to raise awareness of the insolvency profession (with a focus on the Graduate

Insolvency Program) On June 9, 2022, in Thiruvanthapuram, Kerala. The Insolvency and

Bankruptcy Board of India (IBBI) in collaboration with the Indian Institute of Insolvency

Professionals of ICAI (IIIP ICAI) held the "Awareness Programme on Insolvency Profession

with special reference to Graduate Insolvency Programme" at Mar Gregorios College of Law,

Thiruvanthapuram on June 09, 2022, as a part of the celebrations of "Azadi Ka Amrit

Mahotsav." There were 120 people present at the event. The curriculum focused on the

development of the Insolvency and Bankruptcy Code (IBC), the profession of insolvency, and

related career paths for aspiring young professionals.
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